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Dear Parent 
 
WELCOME BACK  
We hope that you all had a very pleasant Christmas and New Year holiday and that you 
had an enjoyable time with your children. On behalf of all the staff please can we thank 
everyone for their kind cards and Christmas gifts. As always, 2018 promises to be as 
busy as ever here at Wensley Fold and we look forward to working in partnership with 
you and your children in the forthcoming months. 
 

100% ATTENDANCE – AUTUMN TERM  
Congratulations to the following children who have all achieved 100% attendance in the 
Autumn Term. Well done! 
 

RM RW 1G 1H 
Fatima Ahmed Essa Hussain Hamid Adnan Zoha Abdul 
Juwayriyah Ahmed Azeem Khan Noor Hussain Sara Esat 
Muhammed Qasim Mahmood Azmina Mansur Aliyah Iltaf Alisha Hussain 
Aaminah Musa Zakai Shah Zayn Ishaq Rayaan Khan 
Muhammad-Yaqoub Sultan  Norah Jaber Jin Hao Lin 
  Bilal Mulla Aisha Malik 
  Ayesha Musa Reem Mohammed 
  Mehreen Raja Sana Patel 
  Yusif Rijab Zeeshan Shahzad 
  Khadijah Sultan Ehsan Subhani 
  Ali Syed Atika Suleman 
   Zoya Touquir 
   Aamina Younus 
   Esa Yusuf 
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2B 2S 3B 3S 
Khaleel Dudhwala Fariah Alam Raheem Awan Kadijah Amjad 
Kiran Fatima Layth Ashiq Zahra Khansia Jemima Hussain 
Inaaya Hussain Fahima Bhai Humaira Malik Hakim Kabuye 
Maryam Majid Adam Gorji Muhammad Mulla Afia Musa 
Rakhshan Mansur Ammara Mallu Salihah Mulla Leon Spence 
Alishba Nain Sara Nasir Aaisha Patel Yusuf Sultan 
Rayyan Sheth Aaminah Patel Hajra Shahzad  
Fatima Siraj-Patel Zachariah Sange Aamina Ughradar  
Muhammad Valli Maryam Sultan Rayyan Ughradar  
 Cheng Zheng Usman Zaheer  
    
    
4D 4H 5D 5L 
Asad Ali Zahra Ali Aafreen Adam Zara Asif 
Mehek Ashiq Zaara Gorji Uzair Bux Reyah Bhai 
Zaara Athora Nouf Jaber Amaani Esmail Noshi Hussain 
Mohammed Dudhwala Azaan Khan Zahrah Khan Sara Hussain 
Tahaani Esmail Aaliya Mallu Ziyaad Malik Alisha Idrees 
Harum Hussain Imam Mohammed Muhammad Molvi Abdullah Mahmood 
Maryam Khan Rayyan Patel Daanyaal Nain Saneela Musa 
Kyden Lobo Uzayr Patel Amaan Patel Sheryar Nasir 
Maariyah Mahmood Abdullah Qamar Haidar Rehman Ali Rushdi 
Rehaan Shahzad Daniyal Raja Hamnah Sabir Hasan Sange 
Ali Suleman Waris Raja Sairah Shahzad  
Ayaan Ughradar Ziyaad Sonvadi   
Zahra Yusuf    
    
6M 6R   
Amaan Ali Mohammed Amin Adam   
Jannat Faisal Khalil Chishti   
Hana Hussain Halima Hussain   
Umme Saddiqa Hussain Hannah Iman Javid   
Aniqa Khan Arif Lawal   
Lina Mohammed Temoor Malik   
Khalisah Patel Junaid Patel   
Mobeen Sajjad Khadijah Sheth   
Khadija Sange Mariyah Vali   
Nadeem Semakalu    

 

 



NAIL VARNISH & EARRINGS 
Please can we remind parents that nail varnish and jewellery of ANY kind including 
earrings is not permitted in school. Parents wishing to have their child’s ears pierced 
should wait until the summer break so the ears have time to heal. Thank you for your 
cooperation with this matter. 
 

FRENCH TRIP 2018 MEETING 
There is a meeting for all parents of the children who are going to the France trip this 
March, next Monday 15 January at 2.30pm. Parents will need to bring their children’s 
valid passports and their European Health Card. 
 

ENGLISH CLASSES 
ESOL classes will start from next Monday 15 January from 1.00pm-3.00pm where you 
can learn English, improve your speaking, listening, reading and writing skills. Please 
inform Mrs Ghiwala if you are interested. 
 

LITERACY COURSE 
We also have a 9 week literacy course which will start next Tuesday 16 January from 
9.00am-11.00am. By the end of the course, parents will know how children are taught 
literacy at school, how to support your child’s reading, how to make games and 
resources to use at home, and also how you can improve your own personal literacy 
skills. Please inform Mrs Ghiwala if you are interested.  
 

LOST PROPERTY 
Please can all lost property from last term be claimed by the end of the week. All 
unclaimed property will be donated to charity. 
 

CLUB EXHIBITION  
Please note the club exhibition will take place next Thursday 18 January from 8.05am – 
8.30am and at 3.20pm. The sign up for the Golden Tickets will take place next 
Wednesday 17 January at 3.20pm. Please see the separate booklet sent out with the 
details of all the clubs and further details.  
 
Those children who have qualified for a golden ticket are below: - 
 

1G 1H 2B 2S 
Afiya Ashiq Mohammed Tawfiq Adam Fatima Ahmed Habibah Ahmed 
Aliyah Iltaf Alisha Hussain Rayhan Bashir Shahbaz Ahmed 
Bilal Mulla Jin Hao Lin Kiran Fatima Fariah Alam 
Noor Qamar Saima Patel Naimah Hanslod Sara Nasir 
 Aamina Saleh Inaaya Hussain Maryam Sultan 
 Ehsan Subhani Rakhshan Mansur Adam Gorji 
 Zoya Touquir Alishba Nain  



 Aamina Younus Naseera Patel  
 Esa Yusuf Aisha Shah  
  Isla Shah  
  Rayyan Sheth  
  Fatima Siraj-Patel  
3B 3S 4D 4H 
Uzayr Ahmed Haleema Abid Asad Ali Waris Raja 
Raheem Awan Uzayr Adam Mehek Ashiq Aadit Rana 
Aryan Dodia Ummarah Alam Zaara Athora  
Muhammad Mulla Emily Bould Tahaani Esmail  
Salihah Mulla Jemima Hussain Ayesha Iltaf  
Aaisha Patel Zaynah Patel Maryam Khan  
Aamina Ughradar Chloe West Zainab Patel  
Rayyan Ughradar  Iqra Zabier  
5D 5L 6M 6R 
Aafreen Adam Zara Asif Muhammad Essa Abid Hannah Iman Javid 
Haris Alam Reyah Bhai Hafsah Afzal Khadija Sheth 
Uzair Bux Sara Hussain Amaan Ali  
Sehar Khan Hasnain Khan Mohammed Hussain Bhai  
Zakaria Master Ismael Murgui Jannat Faisal  
Muhammad Molvi Saneela Musa Umme Saddiqa Hussain  
Daanyaal Nain Mohammed Hussain Patel Lina Mohammed  
Uwais Patel Hamad Syed Khalisah Patel  
Danish Valli  Shifa Patel  
  Saqlain Raja  
  Nabiha Saleh  
  Nadeem Semakalu  

 
Please see below points you need to know about the club sign up: -  
 

 You need to attend the Club Exhibition to sign your child up to any of the clubs.  
 Raffle tickets will be issued at the office to determine your order in the queue.  These 

must be selected BEFORE the sign up by picking a ticket out of the box at the 
office. Names will then be called out in order on the day. If you do not pick a raffle 
ticket you will have to wait until all numbers have been called. You need to make 
sure you are there when your number is called out on the day otherwise you will 
lose your place. 

 Each child can attend a maximum of 3 clubs. Any clubs they have been personally 
chosen to attend do not count in this 3. If there are any spaces on clubs after the 
sign up children can sign up to additional ones then.  



 Priority has been given to all children who have received a Golden 
Ticket.  Their names will be printed in the newsletter and will have a 
priority sign up on Wednesday 17 January at 3.20pm.  They will also 
have to select a raffle ticket at the office. 

 Vouchers for the clubs must be bought before the club exhibition. Please make sure 
you buy your vouchers before the sign up as you will not be able to purchase them 
on the Thursday morning. 

 Parents can only register their own children onto the clubs; however Key stage 2 
children can sign up for their own clubs. 

 If you are signing up at the morning session please make sure you do not leave your 
child until the bell has gone for the start of the school. 

 Some clubs are invite only.  Children who have been selected for these clubs will 
receive a separate letter. 

 We do not have waiting lists.  A reserve list will be taken for 4 children only but will 
NOT be carried over to next term.  If any child drops out of a club a phone call will 
be made to these children.  

 Children can only attend Let’s Get Cooking, Messy Play and Gymnastics once over 
the academic year unless there are still places after the Thursday sign up. 

 All children are expected to follow the club contract and any misbehaviour will result 
in them not being able to attend clubs and their place going to a child on the reserve 
list.   

 Please note Key Stage 1 lunchtime clubs are now only on a Friday lunchtime due to 
this being an extended lunch.  

 Please note cross country and netball will be FREE. Children still need to 
sign up for this at the Club Exhibition but no voucher will be needed.   

 Letters will be sent out to those who have been invited to the football club 
for Years 5 and 6.   

 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Sara Burton on 
07805929965. 
 
CHILDREN’S UNIVERSITY WINTER CHALLENGES 
If any children have completed these challenges for Children’s University over the 
holidays please make sure you hand all the evidence in to the office along with their 
passport so they can collect their hours.  
 
WELL-BEING CO-ORDINATOR – DROP IN SESSIONS 
Mrs Tasneem Abdul is our well-being coordinator and holds a drop in session every 
Tuesday afternoon from 2.00pm – 3.00pm. Her role is to support pupils and their 
families through challenging times and to ensure they receive all the practical and 
emotional support they may require. Parents can attend the sessions for any issues, 



worries or concerns they may have or even help with filling out forms. She may not 
always have the answers but a large part of her work involves working with other 
agencies to ensure that our parents receive the best support possible. 
 

PARK AND STRIDE 
We will be continuing with our Park and Stride on Friday mornings from 8.25am – 
8.35am at Sacred Heart Church car park entrance on Preston New Road.  
 

RECEPTION FUND 
Please note £5 is now due for this half-term’s Reception Fund. Please can all payments 
be paid into the school office. Thank you. 
 

SWIMMING – YEAR 5 
Swimming will resume next Friday 19 January. Thank you. 
 

100 BOOKS READING CHALLENGE  
The library will be open for 100 books reading challenge next week. 
 

DICTIONARIES 
As discussed at Meet the Teacher meetings last week, dictionaries are available to 
buy from school, age appropriate: 
Key Stage One (Years 1 & 2)   £5   
Key Stage Two (Years 3-6)    £6 
We encourage all children to have access to a dictionary for use when completing 
spelling and vocabulary work. 
 
 

WENSLEY FOLD CE PRIMARY ACADEMY – DINNER MENU 11 Jan 18 – 17 Jan 18 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 
 

Homemade 
Cheese & Tomato Pizza 

With 
Potato Wedges & Beans 

 
Salad from the Cart 

Thursday 
 

 
Homemade 

Beef Lasagne 
With 

Garlic Bread 
 

Salad from the Cart 
 

Friday 
 

Homemade 
Meat & Potato Pie 

With 
Mushy Peas 

 
Salad from the Cart 

 

Monday  
 

Salmon Nuggets 
With  

Mashed Potato & Peas 
 
Salad from the Cart 

 
 

Tuesday 
 

Homemade 
Cheese & Tomato Pizza 

With 
Spicy Wedges & Beans 

 
Salad from the Cart 

 
 

Also Available Daily 
 

Baked Potatoes with Assorted Fillings 
Bread & Butter 

A Selection of Fresh Fruit and Yoghurt  
Cheese & Biscuits 

 
Water, Milk or Fresh Fruit Juice 

 

 

Healthy Grab 5 Meal 
 

Sandwich Baps with Assorted  
Vegetarian Fillings 

A Selection of Fresh Fruit,  
Yoghurt & Dried Fruit 

Cheese & Biscuits 
Breadsticks 

Homemade Muffins or Cookies 
Water, Milk or Fresh Fruit Juice 

Tickets can be purchased daily (except Mon) 
for those children who are not on school 
meal 
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